
 

 

    

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE - PSYCHIATRIC COMPLEX    
 
                                                                 

18-07-2019 

 

 

   

Meetings called on behalf of PSA  
 
It has come to the attention of the PSA that a meeting was called by other union, which took place on 
16 July 2019 at the Free State Psychiatric Complex. The PSA’s name was included as a part of the 
unions that requested the meeting. We would like to put it on record to all PSA members, that the 
PSA was never part of planning any joint meeting with any union, and we take exception that the 
PSA’s name is used desperately by other union. 
 
It needs to be pointed out that the PSA will not allow other unions to call meetings on its behalf with its 
members. As a registered trade Union and the majority in the Public Health and Social Development 
Sectoral Bargaining Council, the PSA will call members’ meetings without any other union being 
involved. Members are therefore advised not to attend any meeting that is not convened by the PSA. 
Members and shop stewards should be vigilant and report any observed undermining of the PSA or 
misuse of the name of the PSA. 
 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER  

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/vVGYCDREjKivvZNTWfBHf?domain=click.psa.co.za

